
                

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome back to Summer Term 2- Our final term in Year 4! I hope you all had a lovely 

half term break, spending time with all your loved ones. The children have come back 

focused and determined ready for the great learning ahead in our final term. As we 

continue to learn and develop our confidence with our times table knowledge, your 

support and encouragement at home is greatly appreciated, we are just days away 

from the times table check, please continue practising these with the children.  

This term’s topic is Healthy me! For our final term we will be researching changes 

through time in History and focusing on 'Healthy Me' where we will understand what 

foods help keep us healthy, and how our body digests them. This will link to our DT 

project for the term where we will be researching, making, designing and evaluating 

granola bars.   

This term we will be finishing off our class book ‘The boy at the back of the class’ the 

children have been loving this book and we have been having great discussions about 

it and making predictions to what we think is going to happen.  

A few reminders: 

 Summer Term 2 brings changeable weather, even though we are all in summer 

uniform (shorts and polos/summer dresses) full details of each uniform is 

available on the website. Please can you ensure all belongings are clearly 

labelled with your child’s name. 

 As it is getting sunnier, we would encourage children to bring in sunhats that 

are labelled and wear suncream.  

 Please continue to encourage your children to read at home, as 5 reads on 

different days across the week earns a reading point.  

 Homework and spellings will continue to be set on a Friday, via Teams, to be 

submitted Wednesdays (spelling tests on Thursdays).  

 Please continue to practice the times tables as much as possible as this it is so 

important! 

I am looking forward to a fun, final tem with your children before they move up into 

Year 5!  

Should you have any questions or matters you wish to discuss, please do catch me 

on the playground at pick up. 

Kind regards 

Miss Keightley 


